St. John’s Fundraising Policy
[bookmark: _GoBack]
1.      All requests for fundraising will need to come to the Church Council and it will be the Council’s responsibility to decide if the request fits our church’s vision, mission and values.

2.      There will be no fundraising permitted on church property that does not support a ministry or program of St. John’s.

3.      Persons wanting to hold a fundraiser will have to articulate to the Church Council how the fundraiser fits the church’s vision, mission and values.

4.      All fundraisers, including those that are reoccurring, such as the Christmas Bazaar, Golf Outing, Rummage Sale, Youth Bingo, etc. are required to schedule the date of the event with the church secretary so that the date appears on the Master Event Calendar.

All of this helps us to make sure that there are no competing fund raisers and/or events on the same date. Also, filling out this form helps the treasure to know where to use the funds when they are collected and placed in the church accounts.
